

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Telephone (202) 387-5200

Marcia P. Sward, Executive Director

July 15, 1996

Professor Steven D. Nimmo Department of Mathematics Morningside College Sioux City, IA 51106

Dear Professor Nimmo:

Enclosed is a check for \$500 representing the annual MAA subvention to the Iowa Section for 1996. We are pleased to support section activities in this way.

Subventions are calculated on the basis of \$200 plus 2.25% of the total individual and institutional dues paid by members in the section in calendar year 1995. The payment is rounded to the nearest \$100 with a minimum payment of \$500. This formula represents a slight modification from last year, and is the one we expect to use in future years.

The dues paid by individual and institutional members in the Iowa Section for 1995 totaled \$12,147.

Best wishes,

Marcia P. Sward Executive Director

Enc.: \$500 check

cc. Jim Freeman, Section Chair